
 
 
 

 
 

 

For Immediate Release                      August 29, 2014 

 

Central Research, Inc. Awarded Mail Support Services Contract  

to U.S. Department of Education  

 

Alexandria, Virginia, August 29, 2014 – The U.S. Department of Education (DOE) has awarded Central 

Research, Inc. (CRI) a Prime contract to provide Mail Services with a focus on quality control and customer 

satisfaction, ensuring the Department meets its goals and objectives. The contract is set up for one base 

period (September 30, 2014 to September 29, 2015) and includes two option periods with a potential total 

value of $3,500,000. 

CRI will support DOE by facilitating its mail receiving and distribution services. Specific services will include 

mail receiving, incoming mail volume counting, inspecting, screening, sorting, delivering, metering, dispatching, 

tracking, and reporting at four mail center facilities in the Washington, D.C. metro area and one in Chicago. CRI 

brings a highly qualified and experienced team to this work, including one on-site supervisor and four mail 

clerks. 

CRI is well-positioned to provide DOE with the expertise and understanding of the operational demands of its 

mail rooms across the country. 

 

About Central Research, Inc. 

Central Research, Inc. is a CVE-certified service disabled veteran-owned small business (SDVOSB). CRI 

provides records management, file operations, Freedom of Information Act (FOIA), Privacy Act (PA), contract 

administration, legal and litigation, logistics, systems engineering, specialized research, call center, debt 

collection, and data mining and data analytics services to fifteen different federal and state agencies and 

organizations. For more information about CRI please visit www.central-research.com 
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